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Dates to Remember 
1st 

Tuition Due 
 

1st-5th 
SPIRIT WEEK 

WEAR PURPLE 
 

9th & 26th 
Spirit Day 
8th-12th 

Stock the Shelves for 
Need 

 
14th 

Daylight Savings 
 

15th-19th 
Spring Break 

SCHOOL CLOSED 
3/29 thru 4/1  

Easter Celebration Week 
4/2 

Closed-Good Friday 
April 26th-30th 

Spring Fundraiser 
May 3rd-7th 

Teacher Appreciation  
 

Chapel Time 
March Memory Verse: 
“And everyone who calls on the name 
of the Lord will be saved.” Acts 2:21 
In chapel this month, we will be back 
in the OT for a few days talking about 
Bible friends like Joshua, Elijah, and 
Nehemiah. Then we’ll move back to 
the NT and talk about the real reason 
for Easter—Jesus! He is Risen! 

  From Our Director, Ms. Christina 

Referrals 
Many classes are full for summer, but 
there is still limited availability.  We 
want to thank you for referring others 
by giving you a $35 credit!  For each 
new family that enrolls, you will receive 
the credit after their first month of 
attendance.   
Thank you for all your kind words! 
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FUNdraiser Week April 26th-30th 
We will be having our Spring Fundraiser 
again this year!  If you own or frequent 
a business that can make a donation, 
please contact the preschool office  to 
arrange drop off and we can get you a 
tax donation letter. 
 
Examples of items that have been 
donated in the past include: 
· Gift baskets 
· Gift cards 
· Event tickets 
· Airline miles 
· Beauty products 
· Autographed sports memorabilia

  
Thank you for your generosity and 
support of our preschool! 
 
We will have a silent auction on 
Facebook, a spirit night fundraiser at a 
local restaurant and other fun activities 
throughout the week. 

Stock the Shelves for Need 
March 8th-12th 
Please bring any canned 
goods or toiletries you are 
able to share during this 
week. And if you are still re-
covering from the impact of 
the recent storm and need 
help, please let us know so 
we can help point you to re-
sources. We are praying for 
all of our preschool families! 

We are excited that spring is just 
around the corner and we are looking 
forward to many fun events! 
 
We will learn about Dr. Seuss, the great 
state of Texas and other fun things. 
 
Please make sure that you have regis-
tered online for summer and/or fall  
because we opened our registration to 
the public on February 25th, and we will 
continue to have it open until all spots 
are filled.  We are so happy to see that 
so many of you are returning this sum-
mer and next fall! 
 
We will have a spring fundraiser in  
April to update and repair our small 
playground surface, which is wearing 
thin and deteriorating.  We are grateful 
to have such a nice place to play out-
side and we want to make sure that we  
keep it properly maintained.  Please 
watch for more detailed information for 
the fundraiser.  
 
We are truly grateful to have each of 
you here!  Thank you for your constant 
support! 
 
Love, Ms. Christina 

 

March 15th-19th 
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